
 

 

November 2020   

To our esteemed business partners:           

 
 

    

Notice on Winter Holiday 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your cooperation and your support as 

well as express our most sincere gratitude. 

 

In response to the government's call for extension and decentralization of the year-end and New 

Year holidays, we have adjusted our Winter Holiday closing as indicated in the following 

schedule and will be closed from Saturday, December 26, 2020 until Sunday, January 17, 2021. 

 

 

Company Holiday： 

Saturday, December 26, 2020 ~ Sunday, January 17, 2021 

 

 

We thank you sincerely for your patronage during this year, and warmly anticipate your 

continued support next year. 

 

Kind regards, 

SHOWA DENKI CO., LTD.  

 

 


